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Welcome to the (JICA) Delegation in Faculty of Veterinary 

Medicine  
 

A delegation of Japanese International 

Cooperation Agency (JICA) visits 

Faculty of Veterinary Medicine at Benha 

University under the auspices of Prof Dr. 

Ali Shams Elddin, President of Benha 

University, today Monday 20 June 2016. 

The visit schedule includes visits to Faculties of Agriculture, 

Veterinary Medicine and Human Medicine to discuss ways of technical 

cooperation in various fields. 

It is worth mentioning that Japanese International Cooperation Agency 

(JICA) aims to transfer technology and knowledge around the World 


